
VETERANS DAY 2024
VVA Offi cers & Staff Joined the Nation in Honoring Those Who Served

in Ceremonies at Arlington National Cemetery and the Vietnam Veterans Memorial
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Pictured, clockwise from right: VVA President Jack McManus arrives at Arlington National Cemetery on November 11; Carol Reynolds, and VVA Treasurer Dr. Wayne 
Reynolds at Arlington; Kaye Coates, VVA POW/MIA Chair Grant Coates, and VVA Special Advisor Marc McCabe at the In Memory plaque; VVA Executive Director of 
Government Affairs James McCormick and Michael Fimmano at Arlington; and Judy Guidry, VVA Meeting Planner Wes Guidry, Board member Dan Stenvold, and VVA 
Vice President Tom Burke at The Wall.

  


